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October 5, 2000

Dear Harold,

Good to hear from you. And — apologies for not responding more quickly. I had hoped to have a
chance to do a survey of what manuscripts I have paper or electronic copies of before responding.
I have not had a chance to go through my diskettes at home, but I do have a number of
manuscript copies in my office. I will attach a list — and will add to it the diskettes from home as
soon as | can (hopefully, this weekend).

Nancy and I so much enjoyed spending some time with you and Lil during the summer. I hope
we can do so again before too long.

I hope that you are both still able to get out and around a little.

Nancy continues to work relatively long hours, but is still enjoying her work. She sends her best
to you both.

Take . -
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